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Comments: I am concerned about the plan to close the 4635-146 spur - This would remove access to the west

end of the Rimrock trail.  The official maps have shown the Rimrock trail in the wrong place for years - it does not

start at the end of the 4635-140 spur, it starts along the 4635-146 spur.  It has an official trailhead marker on the

146 spur.

 

You can see the correct alignment of the trail on this map:

 

https://www.trailadvocate.org/MapViewer.html?q=/wp-content/uploads/2013/08/RimrockTrail.gpx

 


